
Reference: FS669093903

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 24/2935/HOT

Address: 1 Westbrook AvenueHamptonTW12 2RE

Proposal: Construction of single storey rear extension and hip to gable loft conversion

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Peter Carey

Address: 98 Holly Bush Lane Hampton TW12 2RB

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: The last build on this property deviated from the original plans with the result of us having three whit uPVC
windows instead of two overlooking our back garden. Despite previously objecting that we would be overlooked for which
planning rules exist to prevent, the council granted retrospective permission on the build. The council has no interest in
maintaining the planning laws or at least not in relation to this specific property so I doubt my new comments have any
real bearing. 

For the record on this new extension, we will now lose light from the extension of the roof. 


